
Dear Incoming 6th Grade Parents, 

 

Welcome to Stetson Middle School! We are excited to meet you and your child this upcoming 

school year. One of our first events for new 6th grade students is transition camp. Transition 

camp is an interactive opportunity for students to tour the school building, meet new friends, 

teachers, and experience a typical day in a middle school. 

 

This year’s transition camps are scheduled for July 26th and August 9th. We will have two 

sessions each day. The morning session will run from 9:00 am to 11:15 am. The afternoon 

session will run from 12:30 pm to 2:45 pm. Please register your child for only one of the four 

sessions. If you are unable to attend either date, please see transition information available on the 

Stetson website. 

 

Register Here 

 

We will be following the following health and safety guidelines: 
• Students and staff must wear masks at all time 
• Students will be placed in small groups of 15-20, with social distancing taking place 
• Hand sanitizer will be available for students and staff 
• There will be a staggered transition between stations to reduce the number of students in the 

hallways 

 

Please arrive no earlier than 8:45 am for the morning session and 12:15 pm for the afternoon 

session.  

Arriving too early will create traffic concerns and safety issues. Stations will include opening a 

locker, how to read a middle school schedule, clubs and activities, expectations of Stetson’s 

Upstander Program, and a building tour. We look forward to meeting your child at Stetson 

during transition camp.   

If you have any additional questions or concerns about the camp, please feel free to contact me 

at mpuchalla@wcasd.net. 

 

See you soon, 

Mary Kay Puchalla 
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